
  

 

 
February 2025 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Year 1 will be holding INSPIRE workshops for each class in April.  INSPIRE workshops are a 
wonderful opportunity for parents and carers to come into school and work alongside their 
child, learning about the curriculum and gaining a greater understanding about how to best 
support their child at home. 
 
We will be making an exciting maths board game.  Once you have seen your child into 
school, please meet by the hall door in the playground.  The dates are: 
 

• 1H on Wednesday 9th April at 9am 

• 1W on Thursday 10th April at 9am  

• 1C on Friday 11th April at 9am 
 
We look forward to you joining us, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr. Hemmingway, Mrs. Walsh and Miss. Chander 
Year 1 Class Teachers 


